
Double  homicide  in  Kings
Beach
Two people were killed in Kings Beach on Saturday.

Placer County sheriff’s deputies were called to the 8400 block
of Trout Avenue at 4pm Nov. 4 because of shots fired. When
they got there a man and woman were found shot to death.

“The  investigation  revealed  that  this  was  related  to  a
neighbor dispute,” deputies said in a press release.

Deputies are not saying how many people have been detained or
anything about them. The names of the deceased have also not
been released.

The investigation is ongoing.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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